Friends of Red Row First School

PTA Summer Newsletter - July 2017

Sports Day from 9.30am /Summer Fair from 1.30pm
Friday 14™ July

Lots of attractions for all the family

Bouncy castle, raffle, bottle/chocolate tombola, penalty shoot
out, face painting and much more

Preparations are under way for the day but there are a few
things we need your help with.....
Can we ask that you return all sponsor money as soon as possible. The
whole school (apart from Nursery and Reception who will do their walk on
Wednesday this week) completed their walk on Thursday 6th July, they all
had an amazing day and were so well behaved.

Donations are needed for the cake stall on fair day. Please bring them
into school on the morning of the fair (14™ July). All your support is
greatly appreciated.

Children are asked to wear their team colours with their PE shorts on
Sports Day. If you are unsure of your child's colours please ask their

class teacher who will be able to tell you.

Finally, more volunteers are required to enable us to continue our fund
raising events.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT IN ANTICIPATION.



